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General Manager’s Meeting Summary – February 2018 

 
 
 
2/9: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The Board 
met in regular session. The agendized item included the CEQA Notice of Exemption for 
Routine Maintenance. 
 
2/15: ARFCD Management meeting. Office Manager Chapman, Superintendent 
Kawamura, and I met to discuss projects and activities for 2018. Priorities for the year 
include development of the La Riviera Staging Area, CCAD2 billing, pipe inspections, 
Glenbrook Levee Re-slope, GPS photo documentation, and headquarters building 
improvements. 
 
2/20: Lower American River Bank Protection Working Group. I attended this 
working group to continue discussions on the potential for bank and levee erosion along 
the Lower American River. The group worked on identifying various resources within the 
Parkway. 
 


